
21.9.2016 

Forthnet S.A. 

Announcement for publication 

Regarding today’s publication of the website “bankingnews.gr” entitled “Revelation: 

Inaccurate information in Forthnet’s Prospectus” and following a relevant query by 

the competent directorate of the Hellenic Capital Market Commission (“HCMC”), the 

company “HELLENIC TELECOMMUNICATION AND TELEMATIC 

APPLICATIONS S.A.” (the “Company”) informs the investing public that the 

Company as well as its subsidiary, Forthnet Media S.A., at the date of approval of the 

Prospectus by the HCMC’s Board of Directors on 15.9.2016, were and remain cleared 

with relation to their social security obligations, as this results from the social security 

clearance certificates that have been issued until today, as well as from the relevant 

accounting recordings and other documentation in their possession. For the purpose of 

the present announcement, the Company conducted a re-audit of the relevant 

information and data, from which only minor outstanding debts arose towards 

EDOAEP of: a) an amount of 816 euro for social security contributions and b) an 

amount of 22.315,01 euro (which was finalized today, 21.9.2016) for advertisement 

tax (aggeliosimo) provided by L. 2328/1995. Both amounts were duly paid-off 

immediately. Consequently, there is no issue with regard to the accuracy and 

completeness of the Company’s approved and published Prospectus, taking also into 

consideration article 16, par. 1 of L. 3401/2005 as well as the relevant guidelines of 

ESMA. 
 

The present announcement takes place in accordance with the resolution 5/204/2000 

of the HCMC’s Board of Directors, as in force, and the Athens Exchange Rulebook. 
 


